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Keep using ixl this summer!  This is a great way to practice math and language arts!  Remember to go to the special ixl website:
www.ixl.com/signin/edisonelement
then enter your username and password to access ixl all summer!

Also, please keep using Khan Academy!  If you signed up during school and added me as a coach, you can complete all the tasks I assigned to you.  If not, or if you finish these, your parent can sign up for a Khan Academy account (free), add you under “add a child” and assign you tasks.  Please keep using this great resource!

	



	
		Keep reading this summer!

All students should read at least every other day and read aloud at least 3 times per week to increase oral reading fluency.

It is important for students to talk or write about what they read.

Keep a summer journal!  Keep writing!

[You Have Room for Another One Here!]

	

	Don’t forget to turn on closed captioning when you watch TV, to make it a learning experience (reading practice)!
Watch “Wheel of Fortune” on channel 31 at 6:30 p.m. to increase your spelling skills!
Watch “The Price is Right” at 10:00 a.m. on channel 4 to practice math skills.
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